

RELEASE IN
PART B5

From: Lew, Jacob J <LewJJ@state.gov>
Sent: Thursday, February 11, 2010 11:01 AM
To: H
Subject: Follow up on 1206

DoD agreed to defer [redacted] as well so we are signing off. They continue to think we will need to [redacted] but did not raise either timing or cost issues to holding it until we resolve the rest of the 1206 allocation. [redacted] will sign the concurrence when it comes over either today or tomorrow.

B5